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Dawn Paton
=%
From: Lucy Fletcher
Sent: 15 May 2017 21:28
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: NYM/2017/0266/FL

Dear Mrs Teasdale,
The Council supports the application at Moonwind, Egton, but would appreciate the Authority taking a

closer look at some aspects of the design:

1. The 3 dormer windows (visible from public footpath to rear of property)
2. The round window
3. The wooden cladding

This property is clearly visible from the road (Egton to Egton Bridge).
Thank you.

Regards,

Lucy Fletcher, Clerk






